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        A message from the Headteacher 
It has been another busy week at Redland School. 
The Christmas Lunches have been exceptional, and it has 
been great to see the children enjoying the festive 
atmosphere in the hall with their classmates. Thank you 
to the kitchen staff for this amazing treat! 
Thank you to the FORS for hosting another brilliant 
Christmas Fayre on Saturday, and the Present Room on 
Tuesday. It was lovely to see so many people there 
enjoying all of the festive activities! Thank you for your 
support. 
Buzzards and Hawks classes have been busy finishing 
their fabric Christmas decorations in DT. Thank you to 
parents and family members who came into school to help 
with the sewing.  
The Year 3s enjoyed a Christmas Fun Run at Hardenhuish 
today. I look forward to hearing all about it next week! 
Have a good weekend. 
          Best Wishes    Mrs Joy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                              
                                           

 

 

School Place Applications for 2025 
You can apply for primary school places online at 
http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-
admissions-applying 
The deadline for primary school applications is 15th 
January 2025. 
 

Buzzards Class visit Ferfoot Care Home 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Lunches 
The kitchen staff prepared delicious Christmas 
lunches this week. A huge thank you to Mrs Dixon, 
Miss Rufus and Mrs Redmond for their hard work in 
creating these special lunches, which were enjoyed by 
everyone. Thank you to the FORS for funding this 
festive treat! 

  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Christmas Events 
Monday 16th December – Christmas Parties for Puffins, 

Nightingales, Hawks, Buzzards, Kingfishers and Falcons. 
Children can wear their own clothes/party clothes to 

school. 

Wednesday 18th December – Christmas Parties for 
Wrens, Owls, Starlings and Robins. Children can wear 

their own clothes/party clothes to school. 
Friday 20th December - Christmas Jumper Day. Children 

can come into school wearing a festive jumper with their 

school uniform.  

 
 

Falcons Class visit Middlefield Care Home 

 

 
 

 

On Tuesday, Buzzards 
Class visited Ferfoot Care 
Home. The children 
enjoyed helping to 
decorate the Christmas 
trees for the residents. 
“I really enjoyed it and I 
loved seeing the elf!”  
Jack D 
“I really enjoyed seeing all 
the people who were so 
happy. It made me smile a 
lot. Also, the biscuits were 
amazing!” Rufus B 
 
 

On Thursday, Falcons Class 
went to Middlefield Care 
Home to share some 
festive activities with the 
residents. Here are some 
comments from the 
children: 
“I saw my Nan! I was so 
happy to see her and she 
loved seeing us.” Poppy S 
“I really enjoyed chatting 
to the residents and 
hearing about what they 
did when they were 
younger.” Sophie F 
 
 

http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-admissions-applying
http://www.wiltshire.gov.uk/schools-learning-admissions-applying


 

 

                               Website:     Tel No:    Email: 
www.redland.wilts.sch.uk  01249 651623  office@redland.wilts.sch.uk 

 
 
 
 

   

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

    

 

     

 

Website: 
 

Contact: 

 

Email: 

www.redland.wilts.sch.uk 01249 651623 office@redland.wilts.sch.uk 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    
 
 
 
 

FORS NEWS 
The FORS were really pleased that so many of you came to help support 
and enjoy the Christmas Fayre.  We felt it was a great place to be on a very 
wet and windy day!  We hope you enjoyed all our Christmas events. We are 
working on the final figures and we will share with you what we raised in 
the new year. 
 
If you have a clear out of old clothes, accessories etc over Christmas, our 
next Rags 2 Riches collection is early in February.  We will also be having a 
Fizzy Disco in February.  Please keep an eye on Facebook and the 
newsletter for updates. 
 
For now, we are signing off for some much needed rest!  We would like to 
take this moment to wish all the FORS, friends, families, and supporters a 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
forsevents@outlook.com 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

        
 

Future Dates 
December 

Mon 16th – Christmas Parties – Puffins, 

Nightingales, Hawks, Buzzards, Falcons 
and Kingfishers 

Weds 18th – Christmas Parties – Wrens, 
Owls, Starlings and Robins 

Fri 20th – Christmas Jumper Day and last 

day of term                 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

 

 
January 

Mon 6th – TD Day – school closed to 
all pupils 

Tues 7th – Term 3 starts 
Fri 17th – Hawks Class Multi Skills 

session at Sheldon – more info to follow 

Mon 20th – Times Table Activity 
afternoon for Year 4 parents at 2.15pm 

Thurs 23rd – Year 5 Taster Day at 
Hardenhuish – more info to follow 
 

 

 

    
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
   
 
 

 
     
 

Christmas Performance 
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